

August 13, 2019

Dear Parents and Caregivers:

Welcome to 5^{th} Grade. 5^{th} Grade students are going to learn the soprano ukulele this year! 5^{th} graders will learn how to play, care for, and compose with their ukuleles this year.

As part of the Common Core Music Standards, 5^{th} grade students will make use of the soprano ukulele as the "tool of instruction". There is a requested ukulele fee of \$5.00. The fee will provide funds for sheet music, broken strings, replacement parts, etc. It is not necessary to purchase a ukulele, students will use classroom instruments.

The ukulele program fee (\$5.00). You may pay via check or cash, please refer to the second page. Please complete the registration no later than Friday, August 30, 2019.

If finances are an issue, please email or send a note so that I am aware of your child's situation. We do not want finances to hinder a child from opportunities of music enrichment.

All registration forms are due by Friday, August 30, 2019. If you have any questions, please contact me at <u>Jennette.Knoblauch@stjohns.k12.fl.us</u>.

Sincerely, Jennette Knoblauch Music Teacher Valley Ridge Academy

Ukulele Program Registration 2019-2020 5th Graders

Below is the registration form for the ukulele program and instructional materials.

If you are paying via cash or check, please complete the registration form below and return it to Mrs. Knoblauch by <u>Friday</u>, <u>August 30</u>, 2019. Please enclose <u>exact cash</u> (change will not be tendered) or make checks payable to **Valley Ridge**Academy (VRA) and provide a phone number on the check. Place the cash/check and the order form in a <u>sealed</u> envelope and write on the front "Ukulele Program Fee: Attention Mrs. Knoblauch".

Ukulele program and materials fee (\$5.00).	
Child's name	
Grade/Teacher	
Parent email for purchase link	
Cash *Check#	
*Please make checks payable to VRA and provide a <u>two</u> phone numbers on t	he

Please submit the ukulele fee by Friday, August 30, 2019.

check.